
Antonia Hover 

'CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/5/2025 
IdOCUMENT NO. 07324-2025? 

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 2:31 PM 
To: 'Elizabeth Corwin' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 2025001 1 - Reject FPL's Rate Hike 

Good Afternoon, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

— Original Message— 
From: Elizabeth Corwin <Elizabeth.Corwin@messages.fwwatch.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 1:32 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20250011 - Reject FPL's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

I'm writing to urge you to reject Florida Power & Light Company's proposed rate increase (Docket No. 20250011). 

Why should shareholders' needs take precedence over the needs of FPL's customers? 

Electricity is a basic need. Let's make it as inexpensive as possible. 
The Public Service Commission is charged with protecting the public — not maximizing utility profits. I strongly urge you 
to reject this rate hike and send a clear message that Floridians come first. 

Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Corwin 
2521CW Maryland Ave 
Tampa, FL 
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